
Dear Guerin Catholic Community,

God has truly blessed us with yet another extraordinary year of 
giving at Guerin Catholic! 

Thank you for your prayers, love and support to help our school 
by making gifts to the Providence Fund and SGO.  Your generosity 
has provided the much-needed tuition assistance, support for 
faculty and staff, funding for student life experiences such as 
retreats and served the Learning Support program, truly making 
a difference for all of our Golden Eagles. 

This past year, we have also been busy asking for leadership gifts towards the 
Unite+Build+Soar Campaign to build a new Fine Arts and Wellness Center.   
With a goal of $26M, this new addition will provide the much needed Auditorium 
and Fieldhouse that our students need and deserve.  The project’s flex  
spaces will provide additional room for events and programs. 

Just when we thought this year couldn’t get any bigger, four Guerin Catholic families 
established new endowed scholarships this past year to provide ongoing tuition 
scholarships for our students in memory or honor of their loved ones. What a tribute 
and a lasting legacy of support.  

As we begin a new school year, we ask for your continued prayers and support.   
Despite being in the midst of a major capital campaign, our need for gifts to the 
Providence Fund and SGO remain, as this financial support is critical to our mission!  

Thank you for all you do for our beloved GC!  May God continue to bless you and  
your family.
  
St. Theodore Guerin, Pray for us!

With Gratitude,

Lori Norris
Vice President of Institutional Advancement
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T H A N K S  M I L L I O N S !



The Providence Fund allows us to fulfill  
our mission by supporting four areas:

Tuition Assistance
Faculty/Staff Support
Student Life Experiences
Learning Support

Funds raised at the following special  
events benefit the Providence Fund  
throughout the year: 

Providence Fund Dinner
Grandparents Day
Guerin Catholic Gala (including Fund-a-Need)
Day of Giving

201 
DONORS

$37,689 
TOTAL RAISED

DONORS WHO GAVE $75 
OR MORE DURING THE 

DAY OF GIVING RECEIVED 
A GUERIN CATHOLIC 

SWEATSHIRT  
BLANKET! 

2022 Higi Award Recipients (L-R) Terence P. Weiss (Community Award); Adriana Pratt Mansour ’08 (Alumni Award), Mike Panasuk  
(Faculty/Staff Award), and Christine Williams (Faculty/Staff Award). Presenting with each award recipient is Deacon Rick Wagner, President, 
and Mr. James McNeany, Principal.

Gala Co-Chairs Katy (L) and Jeff Smith Student Ambassadors 

The 2022 Guerin Catholic Gala raised over $300,000 for the Providence Fund, including the 2022 Fund-a-
Need to provide a beautiful new St. Theodore Guerin bronze statue in the Guerin Catholic Courtyard.

ENDOWMENT GIVING
Endowment funds make a difference in the lives of the students, faculty and staff each 
year because of the annual income they provide. Donors can direct their endowment 
to a specific area or need. Some examples of areas that endowment funds may support 
include: Scholarships, Teacher Compensation, Building and/or Greatest Needs. Visit 
https://dol-in.org/ldfi-guerin-hs-endowments for a current list of endowed funds that 
benefit Guerin Catholic. 



SUMMARY OF CONTRIBUTIONS JULY 1, 2021 TO JUNE 30, 2022
Scholarship Granting Organization ...................$447,940
Providence Fund Total ..................................................  $801,716
 Providence Fund ........................................................................... $462,053
 Gala/Fund-A-Need ........................................................................ $301,974
 Day of Giving .......................................................................................  $37,689
Restricted Giving/Scholarships ................................  $73,075
Fine Arts Alliance .................................................................... $9,621
Golden Eagle Club ............................................................  $113,925
TOTAL .....................................................................  $1,446,277

Tuition Assistance ............................................................................................... 77%
Whether it's need-based financial aid, academic scholarships or staff discounts, we 
must strive to meet families where they are and help them attain a Guerin Catholic 
education for their children.

Faculty/Staff Support ............................................................................. 12%
In order to attract and retain the best faculty and staff, we must offer competitive 
salaries and professional growth and development opportunities each and every year.

Student Life Experiences ..................................................................... 2%
A Guerin Catholic education IS different—we must continue to enhance all of our 
academic and extracurricular programs in order to offer life-changing retreats, service 
and pilgrimage experiences, state-of-the-art learning tools and more.

Learning Support ......................................................................................... 9%
Guerin Catholic’s Learning Support Program provides extensive individual support for 
students as they achieve their goals. Through continued development of a student’s 
skills, they work toward self-advocacy and independent learning. With the help of the 
student, parent, and the Learning Support Team, an academic plan is developed for 
each student to ensure growth and success in the classroom.

2021-22 PROVIDENCE FUND ALLOCATION

882 Total Donors 
(Individuals and 
Organizations)

2,529 Gifts Received

774 Parent Donors

81 Students supported 
by SGO Scholarships

76 Alumni Gifts

$1,421,166
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Lori Norris
Vice President of  
Institutional Advancement
317.582.0120 ext. 216
lnorris@guerincatholic.org

Charlie Barry 
Corporate Sponsorship Specialist
317.582.0120 ext. 213
cbarry@guerincatholic.org

SCHOLARSHIP GRANTING  
ORGANIZATION (SGO)
Guerin Catholic continues to partner with the 
Institute for Quality Education (IQE) as our 
official Scholarship Granting Organization (SGO). An SGO is a state-designated 501(c)(3)  
that provides financial needs-based scholarships to students enrolled in non-public schools.

By giving a gift through IQE and designating it to Guerin Catholic, you will be providing 
needs-based scholarships to eligible incoming and current GC students.  

As of July 1, 2021, students of Hoosier families whose household income is 300% or less of 
the amount required for the individual to qualify for the federal free and reduced lunch  
program now to meet eligibility requirements to receive Choice Scholarship and SGO 
awards for the 2021-22 school year to help cover the cost of private school tuition. 

This is great news for our Guerin Catholic families who qualify.  Thanks to a record number of 
SGO donors last year, we were able to award 75 SGO scholarships—some of which served as a 
pathway for families to be awarded a Choice Scholarship toward Guerin Catholic tuition for 
the next year.  More information can be found at GuerinCatholic.org/support/sgo/.

ADVANCEMENT TEAM
Lynn Spartz
Director of Annual Giving/ 
Alumni Relations
317.582.0120 ext. 208 
lspartz@guerincatholic.org

Lauren (Van Atter) Pohl ’13
Advancement Special Events 
317.582.0120 ext. 234
lpohl@guerincatholic.org

Maureen Nielsen
Advancement  
Assistant 
317.582.0120 ext. 209
mnielsen@guerincatholic.org

Marcey Zolner 
Advancement Service Specialist
 317.582.0120 ext. 212
mzolner@guerincatholic.org

For more information about The Providence Fund, SGO,  
Day of Giving, Unite+Build+Soar Campaign, or supporting 
Guerin Catholic, please contact Lori Norris, Vice President  
of Institutional Advancement, at (317) 582-0120, ext. 216,  
or lnorris@guerincatholic.org.


